
Welcome to the Library
A Message from Mrs. Cunic, Teacher-Librarian



Take a Virtual Tour of Our Picture Book/Early Reader Section

A Love of Reading Begins Here

The library displays are 
continuously updated to 
keep the students engaged 
and to introduce them to a 
variety of books.  The St. 
Lucy Library has all kinds of 
books, there’s something for 
everyone!

Our Primary 
Students enjoy 
spending time 
in the Picture 
Book Section 
of the library 
each week.

Lucky in our 
“Library Lion” and 
he protects the 
books and reminds 
the students about 
how to behave in a 
library (we read the 
book together in 
September)



Take a Virtual Tour of Our Non-Fiction/Junior & Intermediate Reader Sections

There’s so Much to Chose From!

J/I students can find all sorts of 
reading materials on the Junior 
Fiction and Nonfiction shelves.  
They are welcome to sign out 
picture books as well.

Our library has 
many popular 
series and 
Graphic Works.

Non-Fiction books 
can be read for 
pleasure or for 
school 
assignments.

Flexible seating offers 
each cohort a place to 
relax and enjoy 
browsing the books.

The Grade 7 & 8 
Section is where you’ll 
find more mature and 
age-appropriate fiction.  
This section is the 
place all students want 
to take book from and 
when they finally can, 
the looks of excitement 
are so fun!



Library Information for ALL STUDENTS

-Each class has been given a Book Exchange/Browsing Time to come visit the library once a week.  Students my 
choose two books each week.

-Library books may be brought home or they can stay in the classroom.  Make sure you take good care of your 
books and return them on time.  You may keep books for up to TWO WEEKS.

-Lost or damaged books must be paid for or replaced with a book of equal value and of library quality.

-We will gladly accept DONATIONS of very gently used books for or library. If anything is not able to be used 
in the library, They will be donated to the appropriate classrooms.  Donations never go to waste at a school!

-Books that were signed out in the previous school year  must be returned ASAP.  If the book has been lost, 
students are responsible for paying for the book or replacing it.  Please settle your accounts so library 
privileges will not be discontinued.

FOLLOW MRS. CUNIC ON INSTAGRAM @LORISLITTLELIBRARY. 

Keep on Reading Everyone!  Through the pages of a good book we can see the world and explore all the things we want to be!


